

Minutes of the Committee Meeting Monday 20th June 2022

<u>Agenda</u>	<u>Minutes</u>	<u>Action</u>
<u>Bank Account</u>	<p>Current account balance is £545.58.</p> <p>Roger Coates has agreed to audit the accounts.</p>	
<u>Training</u>	<p>TD Training – latest session has been postponed and will now take place in July. Last training due to be on 3rd September. Assessment dates still to be agreed.</p> <p>Scorer training was good! Alan is potentially away on 11th July so Perry has volunteered to stand in. Alan will ensure that boards are available.</p>	<p>Perry Alan</p>
<u>Membership</u>	<p>It was agreed to pro rata the membership fee for 6 months from 1st June.</p> <p>We have a strong membership with a good range of skill etc.</p> <p>Louise has volunteered to TD another bridge session if required.</p> <p>Trophies – Harold to investigate engraving.</p> <p>Alan to investigate handicaps.</p> <p>Christmas was briefly discussed and suggested tea, coffee and cake provided by the CCA during our last afternoon.</p>	<p>Harold Alan</p>
<u>Emails</u>	<p>Bridgewebs let us down when it came to collecting votes for the dealing machine so it was decided to send out a test email and see who responds.</p>	<p>Perry</p>
<u>Location</u>	<p>We currently have use of the Meeting Room from 1.00pm till 4.00pm (should be 4.30pm) at a rate of £35 per session. Louise to speak with the CCA.</p> <p>It was agreed to investigate other venues:</p> <p>GL3 – Perry</p> <p>St John’s Church – Louise</p>	<p>Louise</p> <p>Perry</p> <p>Louise</p>